Cherne, Curtis

From: Rodriguez, Jason T.

Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2014 7:43 AM
To: Cherne, Curtis

Subject: RE: 9th street and Tijeras SW

Curtis | was off yesterday and there is a sidewalk culvert also on the project and the inlet is in the southwest corner, |
could not get a picture of it.
Jason

From: Cherne, Curtis

Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 12:32 PM
To: Rodriguez, Jason T.

Subject: RE: 9th street and Tijeras SW

Jason,
Your e-mail discusses an inlet penetration while your picture is of a sidewalk culvert???

Curtis

From: Rodriguez, Jason T.

Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 11:49 AM
To: Cherne, Curtis

Cc: Harmon Rita T.; hross@tlcplumbing.com
Subject: 9th street and Tijeras SW

Hi Curtis | was out at 816 Tijeras SW (J14-D114) met with Wayne form TLC and inspected the inlet penetration and side
walk culvert they are a pass if you need any more let me know thanks.

Jason Rodriguez C.0.A. Storm Maintenance
Office 505-857-8607

Cell  505-235-8016

E-mail jtrodriguez@cabg.gov




